Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department) has received the petition for declaratory statement from Jeffrey Z. Hansel Sr., on September 6, 2023. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of FFPC 7th Edition , FFPC 7th Edition, Chapter 18.4, and NFPA 1142 2017 Edition as it applies to the petitioner.

When we were proposed to build a building irreverent of size, on a property that either is not serviced by an approved water supply that complies with FFPC 7th Edition, Chapter 18.4, or none at all, what NFPA Code shall the construction be governed by, FFPC 7th Edition or NFPA 1142 2017 Edition?

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos, Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com
